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Ravensworth Farm Civic Association General Membership Meeting 
Final Minutes 

December 2, 2008 – 7:30pm 

 

 

Introduction 
The special December general membership meeting of the association was held at 

Ravensworth Elementary School.  Brent Reynolds called the meeting to order.  He 

explained that the reason for this special meeting was to elect a new 1
st
 Vice President to 

the Civic Association Board. 

 

Election for 1
st
 Vice President 

Don Willcox was nominated and seconded for position of 1
st
 Vice President.  Ellen 

Eggerton was also nominated and seconded for the position.  Nominations were closed 

and seconded.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

Both candidates were given time to tell the general membership about themselves and 

answer questions.  The general membership then voted for 1
st
 Vice President.  Ellen 

Eggerton won the majority of the vote. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10p.m. 


